
               
 

 
INFORMATIONAL VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING HANDOUT 

HARPERS FERRY HIGH STREET 
STATE PROJECT U319-HAR/PE-2.00 

FEDERAL PROJECT TAP-2017(082)DTC 
DECEMBER 15, 2020 

 
 

The West Virginia Division of Highways (WVDOH) will hold a virtual public meeting December 

15, 2020 for the proposed project on High Street to improve pedestrian and vehicular safety 

extending from Hog Alley to approximately 300 feet east of Church Street. A formal recorded 

presentation will be made at 4PM, 5PM, and 6PM. The public will be afforded the opportunity 

to ask questions and give written comments on the project after each presentation. 

 

This is a preliminary workshop through which the WVDOH officials will present information and 

seek public input regarding the design study and to improve High Street. Three alternatives 

were developed: (1) generally leave the existing sidewalk and roadway conditions unchanged, 

and evaluate features such as the retaining walls, railings, and downspouts; (2) the closure of 

one lane of traffic permanently between Hog Alley and Public Way; and (3) the shifting of 

roadway alignment between Hog Alley and Public Way two feet to the south and widen the 

existing sidewalk equivalently. 

 

Please send written comments to WVDOH on or before Friday, January 15, 2021: 

 

Via Regular Mail:     Mr. Elwood Penn, P.E. 

       Director, Planning Division 

       West Virginia Division of Highways 

       1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East 

       Building 5, Room 740 

       Charleston, WV 

 

Via WVDOH Website:     http://go.wv.gov/dotcomment 

 

Via Email/Telephone     Karen.e.allen@wv.gov  

       304-414-6901 
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